
Is your pediatric 
patient struggling
with their mental 
health?

Call 888-290-1336

Contact Us

apal.arizona.edu/pediatric

to consult with child & adolescent psychiatrists 
who will provide free clinical guidance. 

Mon.-Fri. | 12:30 p.m.-4:30 p.m.

A-PAL is a statewide pediatric psychiatry access line that 
aims to guide frontline health care providers – in real 
time – in psychiatric management so they may give 
high-quality care to their patients with behavioral health 
concerns.

team@apal.arizona.edu

About Us

Scan the QR code to sign 
up for our newsletter. 


